 Borough of Atlantic Highlands
Water Department
100 First Avenue 
Atlantic Highlands, N.J. 07716
(732) 291-0027,   (732) 291-1444 Ext. 3701   
Fax (732) 291-1741


April 2024

Dear Residents,

The Atlantic Highlands Water Department will be flushing Fire Hydrants within the entire Water Distribution System, April 15th through April 22nd, 2024, from 10:00 pm to 2:00 am. During this time
You WILL experience LOW WATER PRESSURE and you WILL have a DISCOLORATION in the water, therefore try not to use the water during the Hydrant Flushing Hours, if you find water use necessary use the water, please use COLD WATER ONLY. 
If this discoloration problem persists, run your COLD WATER ONLY!!! for a minimum of twenty minutes and the water should clear.
Running the Hot Water at this time will cause sediment to settle in the Water Heater and the discoloration will continue until the Water Heater is flushed with clear Water.
If you have any problems or difficulties with your water, you can contact us at (732) 291-0027 or (732) 291-1444 ext. 3701, During Flushing Hours.
Twice a year we advertise Hydrant Flushing in the Two River Times, Borough’s web-site, Face Book page and calls on the Borough’s reverse 911 System along with a reminder prior to the start of the System Flushing.
We strongly recommend that you sign up for the Borough of Atlantic Highlands RAVE Emergency Alerts and Notification System, this can be done at www.ahnj.com, under the header Emergency Alerts and Notification System, Add/Remove Yourself, and you will be notified. 
We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation.


